November 20, 2016
Christ the King Sunday

lnion “Cress WMeoravian Charh

“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love”
Chimes

Call to Worship
Hymn 469
Come, Let Us Sing the Song of Songs

Welcome and Announcements

Page 65
Liturgy for World Mission

Offertory Hymn
Wash Their Feet - Choplin

Doxology — Page 817

Hymn 470
Fairest Lord Jesus

Scripture Reading:
Matthew 28: 16-20

Donna Hurt
Sermon: “Experiencing God’s Touch Around the Unity”

Hymn 636
Ye Who Called, Ye Who Called

Benediction

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williame Onganist| Pianior: Janice Reick
Chiocn Denecton: Pligllie Long Aice Leinuille

Chianch Secretary: Dee WeGee



Today

Infant Nursery
Jane Lawrence
Sheila
Underwood

Preschool
Nursery
Teresa Sells
Tot Noel

S.S. Opening
Ronnie Sisk

Custodial Check
Tim Smith
Brad Johnson

Greeters- Narthex
Sandy and Mike
Sisk

Back Vestibule
Jack Reich

Ushers
Robert Welch
Randy Knox

Next Sunday

Infant Nursery
Dan and Natalie
Johnson

Preschool
Nursery
Jennifer and
Jesse Smith

S.S. Opening
Karen Vaughn

Custodial Check
Brad Johnson
David Draper

Greeters- Narthex

Today

Praise Team Rehearsal
Contemporary Worship Service
Sunday School Opening
Sunday School Class

Worship Service

Adult Choir Practice

YFC and UTES Meet

Joy Group Meet

8:00 AM
9:00 AM
9:45 AM
10:00 AM
11:00 AM
4:00 PM
5:00 PM
5:30 PM

Monday

7:00 PM RCC Meeting at Friedland

Tuesday

7:00 PM Thanksgiving Lovefeast

Wednesday
No Adult Choir Practice

Thursday and Friday the Church Office will be
Closed for Thanksgiving

The single rose on the communion table is in honor
of the birth of Coal Wilder Hartley, son of Nick and
Diana Hartley, born on October 12",

Announcements

Lovefeast- On Tuesday evening at 7 PM we will

have our Thanksgiving lovefeast. Canned goods
will be collected during the offering for SunnySide
Ministries.

Penny Campaign- The deadline to give to the
Penny Campaign for Samaritan Ministries is
Saturday, Dec. 2" and the last SUNDAY to give is
Nov. 27th, which is the Sunday after Thanksgiving.

Sandy and Mike
Sisk

Back Vestibule
Jack Reich

Ushers for
December
Doug Vaughn
Terry Tucker

Believe it or not, that only leaves about 3 Sundays
left to give!!ll The Penny Campaign is Samaritan’s
signature community event, which has raised
money to feed and house people in need for over
20 years.



Christmas Party-There will be a church Christmas party on Sunday,
December 4™ at 5 PM in the fellowship hall. This will be a potluck.
There will be games and prizes and a special visitor. Be sure to bring
the whole family.

Nursery Workers- In preparing to make out the schedule for next year’s
nursery volunteer rotation list, the church office needs to know who is
willing to serve in this important ministry. If you are already on the list
and wish to continue serving, you don’t need to do anything. If you'd
like to be removed or added, please contact the church office. Also,
there will be a nursery workers’ orientation on Jan. 8", The nursery
orientation is mandatory for all nursery volunteers.

Bulletin Boards- There are several new bulletin boards throughout the
church areas. We now have designated bulletin boards for Missions,
Church News, Moravian Events, Community, and Senior Friends. If you
have anything to be posted for any of these boards please turn it into
the office to be posted.

Last Day for Library Discards for sale in the Fellowship Hall. We
have purged our collection so that new books may be added. Please
look, help yourself, and if you can, leave a donation so that we can
continue to purchase new books for our collection. Also, if you have any
materials for the church library, please contact Catherine Draper before
leaving them in the library.

¥ Prayer Request Updates

Please remove —

Dolly Dunnagan (Jennifer Smith’s Mother)
Joyce Mabe
Deborah Mullins, Donna Campbell, Chris Greer, Bill
Weekley (Friends of Joyce and Dean Mabe)
Please add: Ted Linville and all the firefighters, especially in
Western North Carolina
Laura Idol (Friend of Jennifer Smith)
Joe Loggins (Friend of Dave and Karen Kapp)
Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the November Newsletter.

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by
email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church
office (336-769-2411).




Notes:

Watchword for the Week is from Psalm 46:10
Be still, and know that | am God! | am exalted among the
nations, | am exalted in the earth.

Nov.

Nov.
Dec.

Dec.
Dec.
Dec.
Dec.
Dec.
Dec.

27

Looking Forward
Chrismon Service at Union
Cross Baptist Church 6 PM
Adult Choir Practice 7 PM
Men’s Breakfast at C&H cafeteria
8 AM
Christmas Cantata
Christmas Potluck Party 5 PM
Joint Board Meeting 6 PM
Women’s Circle Meetings
Children’s Christmas Program
Candle Trimming
Candle Tea for UC Academy
Christmas Lovefeast 7 PM

Our Generosity
Last Week: $2161
11/06 $7071
10/30 $2828
10/23 S3471

Attendance
Last Week

Sunday School 91
Worship Service 83
Laurel Ridge 80




